Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Alan Glass [aglass@pittsburg.k12.ca.us] California Energy Commission
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2013 12:58 PM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System DOCKETED
Subject: Docket Number 13-CCEJA-1 Comments on Prop 39 13-CCEJA-01
TN 72068
Dear CEC,
OCT. 11 2013

| attended the workshop yesterday in Oakland, CA regarding the Proposition 39 Draft Guidelines and | have a comment |
would like to make regarding those guidelines:

| inquired during the break to the presenter if the funds that will be allocated initially, as part of the Energy Planning
Reservation Option, can be used to hire an Energy Manager for the District. | was told that the provisions, as they read
now, do not make the funding available for that use, but rather, funds for creating an Energy Manager position will
come from the initial submittal for funding, after December 1, 2013.

The problem with this is that, if a school district wishes to hire an Energy Manager to head the application process and
oversee the development of plans, it must wait to hire such person if the funding for the position is going to come from
Prop 39 proceeds. This puts the District behind in the preparation and filing process for the availability of future funds. |
think it is important that those initial funds can be used for the hiring of an Energy Manager, so that can be one of the
first steps a District takes in developing its energy plan and submissions.

Thank you for the presentation yesterday and consideration of my concern abouve.

Alan E. Glass

Special Projects Accountant
Business Services

Pittsburg Unified School District
(925) 473-2368

(925) 473-4273 fax

Business Services Mission Statement

It is essential to the Business Services Department to deliver high quality
customer service in a friendly atmosphere with trust, confidence and respect.
Our performance reflects dedicated team work while striving to meet the
needs of our diverse and fast growing community.




